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Dear Sir or Madam,  
    I sincerely OBJECT to the proposed development for Brooklands farm and wish to voice my opinions as a resident 
of Whitstable. Our present infrastructure cannot support this number of new houses . It can barely support the 
community at present . This development , alongside the building proposed at Blean will mean more traffic , more 
sewage , more flooding more people , and less facilities available to support them . It will mean a loss of the 
countryside , wildlife , agricultural land , and the environment which we all love and cherish will be decimated .  
   There is no reasonable need for this amount of development . None of the proposed houses are environmentally 
sustainable . They are not built with solar panels or water butts and have no way to provide for sewage disposal . 
The future residents will be totally dependent on existing schools and health services which are already stretched to 
capacity .  
   Both proposed developments and unsustainable .  
    Alison Keeler.  
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